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CONFERENCES ARE NEXT WEEK 
ALL parents are required to set up a conference to discuss their child’s first quarter 
progress.  Those conferences are scheduled for Wednesday evening, Nov. 9th 
Thursday afternoon and evening, Nov. 10th, and Friday, Nov. 11 as needed. In 
grades 1 – 8, students attend the conference with their parent(s) and help lead a 
portion of the meeting.  Preschool, Pre-kindergarten, and Kindergarten parents 
meet independently with their child’s teacher.  An email sign up was sent home 
last week, if you have not signed up please do so ASAP.  

PTL WOULD LIKE TO THANK YOU FOR FALL FEST 2022 
Thank you to everyone who helped to make our annual Fall Fest a success. To 
everyone who stepped up to fill volunteer spots on Saturday, your time 
commitment was a huge help. To everyone who donated food, drinks, and candy, 
your generosity was a great blessing. To everyone helping with table set-up and 
organizing baskets on Friday, your hands made light work of a big task. To everyone 
helping with cleanup on Saturday after Fall Fest, your diligence was tremendous 
relief. Our Concordia students are blessed to have dedicated adults supporting 
them. Thank you again for stepping up, pitching in, and helping out. You are 
appreciated! 

THANK YOU! BALLOON TWISTING PICTURES 
A hug thanks to everyone that 
participated in our last A & W Dine 
and Donate on October 19th.  We 
received a check for $165.00 to put 
towards future field trips and 
classroom expenses. 

Many of our students had their picture 
taken at Fall Fest for Mrs. Bosak’s new 
business FUN on the RUN Children’s 
Entertainment Company. Here is the link 
to go and view your cute little models. 
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=10008713
0159397 

DIY SIGNS BY CAITLIN – THE PERFECT GIFT! 
CLS is teaming up with DIY Signs by Caitlin for a quick and easy school fundraiser. 
You will be able to choose from a large selection of DIY sign kits that you can create 
at home or gift to your favorite DIY person. All kits have everything you need to 
create your DIY sign. Kits start at $25.00.  $5.00 dollars from every kit ordered goes 
back to our school. Please see the attached flyer for more details on ordering.  

HOT DOG PRICE INCREASE WENT INTO EFFECT 11-2-22 
This is a friendly reminder that we had to increase the price of hot dogs from $1.00 
to $1.25 due to the increase in hot dog and bun prices.  If you forgot to send that 
extra quarter this week, we gave your child grace. Please make sure to adjust the 
dollar amount you send going forward – Thank you! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Wed. November 2 
-All School Chapel 
-Crispy Chicken Sandwich 
-Progress Reports Issued 
-A-Squad Boys Basketball  
 practice 6-7:30 P.M. 
 
Thurs. November 3 
-Chef Salad 
-SHINE 
-B-Squad Boys Basketball 
 practice 4 – 5:30 P.M. 
-A-Squad Boys Basketball  
 practice 6-7:30 P.M. 
 
Fri. November 4 
-No School 
-Professional Development 
 
Mon. November 7 
-Chicken Wrap 
-Can collection week 7th – 11th  
 
Tues. November 8 
-Hot dog Tuesday 
-T-shirt Tuesday 
 
Wed. November 9 
-Chapel Services 
-Munchable 
-P/T Conference 4:20 – 8 P.M. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Daylight Savings 

Time Ends 

Sunday, November 6th  

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100087130159397
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100087130159397


FLOCKINGS CONTINUE 😊  

Have you seen them around? There’s a crazy group of 
Flamingos flocking around area Racine yards. We have a 
dedicated group of 8th graders trying to keep them 
contained but need more yards for them to visit. Anyone 
interested in sending a flamingo flock to someone please 
see the attached Flamingo Flocking form. All proceeds 
raised are going towards the 8th graders’ Washington 
D.C. trip. 

CANS FOR CLASSROOMS 
You can help us raise funds for lower-level classrooms 
and gym floor refinishing by sending your cans in during 
the first full week of each month.  This month’s 
collection week is November 7th – 11th. Simply have 
them ready at drop off or pick up for us, please. Be sure 
to put your child’s name and grade on them. The class 
that brings in the most cans will earn a free item at our 
Fab Food Friday snack time. 

GOING ABOVE & BEYOND IN NOVEMBER 
The academic emphasis for the month of November is 
Science.  Please check your child’s classroom newsletter 
to discover how you child can grow in this area. Go above 
and beyond!! All students completing the monthly 
challenge will be recognized at the conclusion of the 
school year.  
 
The following students went above and beyond In Art 
for the month of October: Leila Eaton, Kamila Robinson, 
Scarlett Hansen, Raelynn Warnock, Finn O’Conner, Jude 
Nevius, Colton Foulk, Rylee Stout, Max Barnett, Alana 
Veal, Drake Kannenberg, Xabdiel DeJesus, Chloe Bishop, 
Brayden DeMarco, Simon Jacob, ZariAnna Morrison, 
Logan Morrone, Abel Baganz, Ashley Biesanz, Spencer 
Hultman, Andee Koll, Lux Krenzke, Jonah McNeal, Aria 
Myers, Macy Mercier, Isabelle Molinaro, Matias Cruz, 
Mackenzie Thom, Journey McNeal, Levi Cottingham-
Odders, Jacob Koll, Adeline Barkley, Iana Myers, Bailey 
Ivanoski, Sydnee Burns, Frankie Tempesta, Tim 
Robinson, and Jasmine White. 

SCHOOL SAFETY MENTIONS – PART 4 

See the Q/A below for more safety information  

shared at the PLT meeting in September: 

 
Q: What about security for after school activities? 

A: Doors remained locked after dismissal during 

childcare hours and practices.  When athletic events 

and performances occur, the doors are unlocked to 

admit guests. The Sturtevant PD can be notified when 

heavily attended events, such as tournaments, occur 

and an officer can be requested.  

 WELCOME, CORBIN! 

A special welcome is extended to a new member of  

the Concordia family, Corbin Malkasian. Corbin joined 

our fifth-grade class!  

 SPECIAL PIZZA DAY 

Please be sure to return the purple order form coming 

home today if you would like to order a pizza lunch for 

your child from Nonna’s Wells Pizzeria on 

Wednesday, November 23rd. This form must be 

received by November 9th to be included in our totals.  

 SIGN & RETURN ENVELOPE 

Your child’s progress report is coming home today in 

a manila envelope. Please sign this envelope in the 

designated area and return it to school promptly. We 

will continue using this throughout the year. Thank 

you! 

  CHAPEL SERVICES AND OFFERINGS 

Our offerings for November and December will be 

directed to Casting for Christ. This ministry exists to 

spread the gospel of Christ and create an 

unforgettable fishing experience, especially for 

veterans, the disabled, and those facing challenging 

times. Today we collected $90.22. Please give 

generously to this alumnus-founded ministry! 

FEVERS, VOMITING & DIARRHEA ☹ 

Please keep in mind that students may only return to 

school after illness if they are 48 hours free of the above 

symptoms. Thank you! 

TODAY’S VERSE TO REMEMBER  
For the grace of God has appeared that offers salvation 

to all people. It teaches us to say "No" to ungodliness and 

worldly passions, and to live self-controlled, upright, 

and godly lives in this present age... 

                                    ~ Titus 2:11-12 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
Take time to count your blessings. Let an attitude of 

gratitude fill your days. An excellent attitude, a thankful 

heart, and a bright smile will get you everywhere! 

   ~ Eileen Hegel 

 
Our Mission at Concordia: Bringing Christ and excellence 

in academics to our children for life and forever. 

 

 

https://www.verseoftheday.com/en/01032022/


NEWS & NOTES IN ATHLETICS… 

 
NEEDED: GIRLS’ A Squad basketball coach. Please send 

an email to our office or AD Trisha Holst at 

trisholst@aol.com to express your interest.  We 

appreciate the couple of individuals who have already 

volunteered and will be following up with you soon! 

 
Basketball Practice times for the month of November. 

B-Squad Boys (5th – 6th)  
Tuesday & Thursday’s 4:00 – 5:30 P.M. 
 
A-Squad Boys (7th – 8th) 
Wednesday & Thursday’s 6:00 – 7:30 P.M. 
 

Please note: Students that have an F/F’s or below a 2.0 

grade point average on two consecutive progress reports 

(midterm, quarter report) will not be eligible to participate 

until a satisfactory grade report (midterm, quarter report) 

is issued.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 

 
*8th graders - Out of the Shadows reservations are due 
by Nov. 4.  Reserve your spot 
at admissions@RacineLutheran.org.   The event for 8th 
graders is Friday, Nov. 18, from 6 until 8 p.m., and it 
provides an on-campus experience at RLHS. This replaces 
the traditional shadow days.  
 
*RLHS Academic Bowl is Saturday, Nov. 19. Students in 
grades 5, 6, 7, and 8 should see their teachers for details. 
Registration is due Nov. 4.  
 
*8th grade families - If you were not able to attend the 
Racine Lutheran High School Open House, please contact 
Mrs. Drummond to set up a personal 
tour. 262.637.6538. 
 
Be sure to “Like” us on Facebook – Racine Lutheran High 

School Admissions and keep up with the latest news and 

announcements 
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